
From: Bob Asher
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Atom ANT Federal Com. #1 (3/6/2014 Release)
Date: Wednesday, September 17, 2014 10:56:46 AM

Sorry for the delay but I met with Duncan Whitlock and Jim Amos/BLM on August 20, 2014
 to discuss remediation. It was BLM’s recommendation to treat in-place the off location release
 area with applications of Micro Blaze for the next three months (September, October and
 November). The impacted soils on the production pad are currently being excavated and
 hauled to an NMOCD facility, but with the rains there have been some delays. Once impacted
 soils are removed sampling will be conducted and when the release area sample results are
 within RRAL’s for the site a Final C-141 will be submitted.
 
Please contact me with any questions.
 
Thank you.
 

Robert Asher
NM Environmental Regulatory Supervisor
Yates Petroleum Corporation
105 S. 4th Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4217 (Office)
575-365-4021 (Cell)
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